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"A vacation is over when you begin to yearn for your work" 

Morris Fishbein 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 
This week's Departmental Acknowledgement goes to Richard Haber and is timed so that he gets it in the 
midst of his annual monthly Mexican siesta with the sun on his face and the sand between his toes. 
 
One of the wry observations that Rick and I regularly share is noticing how often after 6 PM we both seem 
to be in our offices.  Rick is a community-based pediatrician with a busy West Island practice who for 
many years has been a vital in-hospital presence in the Division of General Pediatrics. As Associate 
Division Director, he provides sage leadership and advice that is the fruit of his extensive experience in 
medicine. He heads up both the Resident Continuity Clinic (RCC) and the Pediatric Consultation Clinic 
(PCC). The former is a pedagogical milieu that provides for our General Pediatric trainees a continuity 
clinical setting that enables them over the years to follow their own patients, who are a combination of 


